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Meeting held on Monday 12th August. The  picture shows 

President Dennis awarding Immediate Past President John 

with his past President’s badge. 

The speaker was to have been Lesley Hutton, the head 

nurse for Carers  in the Langworth Ward. Given that the 

temperature was at a record high on his day, she decided 

that her services would be in greater demand at the 

hospital and had to give her apologies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At our meeting on 12 August there was a letter 

waiting for us at the  

Nightingale from St Christopher’s school. The cover 

page is as  

Shown with several messages and sketches from the 

children who 

went on the Kids Out trip to Sundown. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

THURSDAY 8TH AUGUST, INNER WHEEL FUNDRAISING TEA PARTY AT THE HOME OF INNER WHEEL 

PRESIDENT MARGARET MILLER. 

This party was the first opportunity for a get together between our Rotary Club and The Inner Wheel Club of 

Lincoln since President Margaret recommended closer links between us at our last meeting. 

The fund raising on this occasion was for the Lincs and Notts Air Ambulance. A voluntary entrance fee and 

the cost of the raffle tickets raised the money.  

Our President Dennis and his Fiancé were present along with a small number of Rotarians. There were 

several partners of the Inner Wheel members who are not Rotarians also present. See photograph which 

follows. 

 

 

 
 

The President’s table. 

 

MONDAY 12th AUGUST, MEETING (CONTINUED) 

The President welcomed PDG Richard Long ,now a member of E-CLUB of District 1070, and Richard 

returned greetings. 

 

Peter Manton reported that Branston village would like to borrow the sleigh  from 9th to 12th December to 

tour the village as usual. The booking for the sleigh to visit Waitrose on 13th and 14th December would still be 

possible. 

 

The Sid Proud memorial bench is still parked at Peter Manton’s home following refurbishment some time 

ago. The Church warden had warned that the two benches would have to be moved when the new Church 

entrance was constructed. No decision has been received about that in spite of several phone calls. 

 

Terry Coffey announced that the Fire and Concert Band are going to Neustadt in May next year to a 

Celebration of the development of the Wine Region. A luxury coach is being arranged and it would be good 

if the Rotary Club could join in.  

 

The President informed us that we should support the Lincoln Community Larder which is situated on 

Rosemary Lane. 

 

Editor:- Peter Manton 


